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To members of the House Committee on Rules: I am firmly opposed to HJR 5, which 

is a dangerous precedent for Oregon's democratic process.. This resolution silences 

Oregon voters like me on issues affecting our state's wildlife. We have a 

constitutional right to use the ballot initiative process to update and improve our 

wildlife management and conservation practices--now and into the future. Please 

oppose HJR 5. Thank you. 


